# GLARIN Views & News



# GLARIN'S RECENT HAPPENINGS

At the end of March this year, the annual SIR/ARIN conference was held in New Orleans, LA. Deemed largely a success by ARIN, there were over 300 nurses in attendance at the conference this year which demonstrated an increase over previous year's attendance. Certainly there was representation of radiology nursing from all over the country as those of us able to attend met and socialized with many of our peers. Although it was not possible to attend every single educational session, the ones attended were fruitful and informative.

Perhaps the most exciting thing that happened at this years Annual Meeting was the nomination and selection of the ARIN "Chapter of the Year" Award. On behalf of the GLARIN Board and the entire leadership team, I am happy to let all of you know that WE GOT IT!!!!!! Indeed, GLARIN was selected as the recipient of this years award. It was an exciting thing for all of us and we owe a huge part of it to our membership. Without you GLARIN would not have even been nominated. THANK YOU!!

## **EDUCATIONAL OFFERINGS**

GLARIN is continuing to offer innovative Webinars for members!

Online self study is available for RN CE on the website for those who may have missed previous webinar offerings. Please go to <a href="https://www.glarin.org">www.glarin.org</a> for more info.

GLARIN's mission to help you stay informed in your practice as a radiological nurse and technologist. Therefore we are offering a two day Radiology Review Course June 22-23 in Chicago at Northwestern Memorial Hospital. National lecturers will be on hand to review the most current radiologic practice standards.

#### **CHAPTER AWARD 2012**



### CRN CERTIFICATION:

GLARIN will be hosting a special testing date for the CRN Certification Exam in August. Those nurses interested in sitting for the exam may contact Karen Marshall or Mike Wilson for more details. kmarshall@nmff.org, miw3270@gmail.com

All Webinars offered are informative and beneficial in enhancing your practice.
They are approved for CE through the Illinois Nurses
Association for 2 credit hours and as 2 Category A contact
Coverered Bridge Festival
October 11-20, 2013

This countywide festival, Indiana's largest festival, always starts on the 2nd Friday in October is nationally known as one of the largest. Enjoy visiting communities throughout the county with a wide array of shopping and a variety of food that is sure to please everyone.

Headquartered on the courthouse lawn in Rockville, Indiana, since 1957, you will find food served by many of the non-profit organizations of the county that use funds from the Festival to promote their organizations throughout the year. A large tent and streets around the courthouse filled with crafters and vendors for your shopping delight are open daily from 9 am to 6pm. Some

# GLARIN'S ANNUAL SYMPOSIUM

We are excited to announce the dates for this years Annual Meeting. Our symposium will be hosted by Indiana University at Fairbanks Hall in Indianapolis Indiana on October 11-12, 2013. We have many national experts that will be presenting a variety of current topics including:

- Picc Controversies
- Chronic Venous Insufficiency
- Interventional Oncology
- Neuro Interventions
- Spinal Interventions

We hope that you will plan on joining us for a Welcome Reception on Friday evening and a day of lectures on Saturday. On a side note: Indianapolis will be having their reknowned Covered Bridge Festival... so bring a friend ando/or family and enjoy this wonderful festival as well. More information can be found at <a href="https://www.glarin.org">www.glarin.org</a>



